
May 2022 Monthly Meeting

Denny’s in Overland Park

May 22, 2022 MEETING MINUTES

 

1. Call To Order – The meeting was called to order by Co-
Presidents, Guy Teel and Randall Penn

 

2. Recognition


a. Guests – None

b. Honorary Guests – None

c. New Members – None

d. Birthday Congratulations – No May Birthdays

e. Anniversary Congratulations – Rhonda and Tom Turley’s 
wedding anniversary on May 21st

f. Retirement - Tom Keegan is closing his car repair shop 
on May 27th

 

3. Minutes of Last Meeting – Minutes were accepted as 
dispersed.

 

4. Treasure’s Report – Paul Williamson, reported a previous 
balance of $17,050.82

Current balance – $16,370.32

Income - $40.00

Expenses – $720.50

 

5. New Business –

a.       Schedule change - Please note the Club picnic has been 

rescheduled to July 23rd.

b.      Member Contact Info – Guy distributed member rosters and 

suggested people to contact one another to remind 
folks about meetings.  Contact the person both above 
and below your name about upcoming meetings / events.


c.       June Meeting – is cancelled secondary to the Grand 
National.


d.      New Member Drive – Have a club information table at 
Great American Car Show


e.      Fund Raiser – Possibly having Club members  pushing and 
driving cars at Maple Brothers Auction, August 12-13 
at Bartle Hall.


 




6. Old Business –

a. Website – Tom has been maintaining the Club website and 
Club team app.


b. Upcoming Car Shows for Club Participation –

1) Possible visit to Mission Square to display cars for a 

show and even have food trucks

2) The Great American Car Show on July 17, meet at My 

Classic Ride at between 8:30 and 9:00

      3) Cruise Night at the Olathe American Legion on 
Fridays, 5 to 8:00 PM

c.   Activities:


June 11– Spring Drive: KC Car Museum, Mahaffie Stage Coach, 
Lenexa Public Market, Medicine Hall of Fame and Museum

June 21 to 26th – CLC Grand National

July 17 – Sunday, The Great Car Show, 10:00 to 3:00 at WW1 
Museum, Meet at 8:30 at my Classic Ride

July 23 – Saturday, Club Picnic at 11:30, Kill Creek park: 
www.jcprd.com


August 14 – Sunday, Hot August Nights Drive – scenic drive 
to a unique restaurant (- Jousting Pig and Calibration 
Brewery have been suggested)

September 9-11 – Annual Antique Autos in the Ozarks in 
Eureka Springs, antiqueautofest.com

 Grill Out and Sunset Cruise, Poker Run, Antique Automobile 
Parade

Accommodations – Quality Inn in Eureka Springs

196 E Van Buren, Eureka Springs, 72632, 479-253-5241

September 10 -Turkey Creek Car and Motorcycle Show in 
Merriam, Ks. 10-4:30

September 16-18 - Ol’Marais River Run, Forest Park, Ottawa, 
Kansas, www.olmarais.com

September? – President’s Cook Out

October 2 – AACA Car Show in Broken Arrow Park in Lawrence

November 12 – Fall Drive, destination to be determined…

December 11 – Plaza Lights Cruise

 

d. Car Roster: Randall Penn needs information about your 
cars for the club car roster. He will be contacting members 
by email with their pages started and requesting 
information. Pictures can be sent in or Randall can take 

http://www.jcprd.com/


them at meetings or other Club events. Randall’s contact 
information is: Phone (816) 523-8053; email 
RW_Penn@yahoo.com.

 

7. Other Business –


a. Grand National 2022 in Lombard, Illinois, west of 
downtown Chicago, June 21 to 25

2022gnchicago.com/index.html

Tuesday Driving Tour on Old Route 66 to Pontiac, Illinois

Tours / Activities include: the Klairmont Kollection, 
Cantingy Park, 9th annual Cadillac Queen gathering, Frank 
Lloyd Wright Museum, Gangster tour, and dinner at White 
Fence Farm and much, much more…

 

b. National Driving Tour 2022 – October 30 to November 4, 
starting in Virginia Beach, Virginia, through the Outer 
Banks of North Carolina, concluding in Myrtle Beach, South 
Carolina just in time for the Hilton Head Concours.

 

c. Grand National 2023 – Albuquerque, New Mexico, June 20th 
to June 24th, Marriott Pyramid North Alburquerque, 5151 San 
Francisco Rd. NE, 505-821-3333

d. national Driving Tour 2023 – Drive from Indiana to 
Michigan

e. Grand National 2024 – Gettysburg, Pennsylvania

 

8. Next Meeting – July 31, 4:00 pm at The Plaza Library, 
4800 Main.

Library closes at 5:00. Food may be brought into the libray

(The June meeting is cancelled secondary to the Grand 
National.)

                                  

 9. Adjourn – With no other business to transact, the 
meeting was adjourned.



